
Subject: “Psychology, Biology, & Political Attitudes” Conference - Call for Papers 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
We would like to draw your attention to a small conference we are hosting at the 
University of Nebraska-Lincoln on April 3-4, 2015 on the topic of “Psychology, Biology, 
and Political Attitudes.” The conference will consist of two keynote presentations and a 
number of shorter presentations focused on new empirical research in this exciting 
interdisciplinary area. We are inviting submissions from psychologists, political 
scientists, neuroscientists, and any other interested scholars. Submissions will be 
reviewed and selected speakers will be notified by December. Travel, food, and lodging 
expenses will be covered for individuals selected to participate. 
 
Abstracts should be submitted by November 1, 2014, using the online submission 
portal: http://sites.google.com/site/2015hendrickssymposium.  
 
Any questions or comments can be directed to Ingrid Haas at ihaas2@unl.edu. 
 
Please feel free to share this information with any interested colleagues. 
 
Best, 
 
Ingrid Haas, John Hibbing, & Kevin Smith 
2015 Hendricks Symposium Co-Chairs  
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